
 
Statement from Neptune Wellness Solutions Spokesperson   
  
“With the unprecedented global pandemic that has occurred the Canadian government offered 
support to businesses nationwide to offset the inevitable costs of businesses being effected by 
profit and revenue loss due to the uncertain circumstances and effects of COVID-19. Neptune 
Wellness Solutions was grateful to receive this funding which was a vital asset to allow us to 
continue operations, especially during our transition from a B2B extractor to a diversified CPG 
company. While we do have a cannabis vertical in Canada not all of our businesses fall under that 
category.”   
 


